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MEMORANDUM       OCDD-A-23-024 

         OCDD-SC-23-023 

DATE: August 8, 2023 

 

TO:  Local Governing Entities 

  Support Coordination Agencies 

 

FROM: Paul Rhorer, OCDD Waiver Director 

   

SUBJECT: 90L Requirements 
 

Several Support Coordination agencies have asked the Office for Citizens with 

Developmental Disabilities (OCDD) to clarify 90L requirements.  Effective immediately 

a 90L is required for all participants. In order to ensure compliance with federal 

regulations, if a family does not have a 90-L support coordinators should assist families 

with obtaining a 90-L.  

 

The 90L should be completed 180 days or less before the plan of care end date. All initial 

plans of care will require a 90L for support planning and submission to the Local 

Governing Entity for review.  

 

If you have any questions please contact Paul Rhorer at Paul.rhorer@la.gov or 225-342-

0095. 
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